Goldman Sachs Equity Research China
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience approximately lesson,
amusement, as well as arrangement can be gotten by just checking out a ebook
goldman sachs equity research china in addition to it is not directly done, you
could endure even more in the region of this life, roughly the world.
We offer you this proper as skillfully as simple showing off to get those all.
We offer goldman sachs equity research china and numerous books collections
from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the middle of them is this
goldman sachs equity research china that can be your partner.

The Chinese Capital Markets Chris Adcock 2020-12-18 In the past China’s capital
market featured prevalent state ownership and a weak legal environment. It has,
however, achieved very substantial development in the past two decades. China
has surpassed Japan as the world’s second-largest stock market and has also
emerged as a leading player in green bonds and Fintech markets. The chapters in
this book provide insights on Chinese listed firms and advance the
understanding of China’s unique institutions. Some important questions are
covered including the governance role of foreign investors in partially
privatized firms, the financial implications of political connections, the
"Chinese model" of commercial banks and regulatory reforms that promote the
marketization of the stock markets, among others. These studies have important
implications for other emerging economies, on the recent China-US trade
conflicts and about the Trump administration's complaints about the role of the
Chinese government in capital markets. This book selectively includes the most
influential articles from two special issues of The European Journal of
Finance, which were based on selections of papers presented at a series of
conferences on the Chinese Capital Markets.
The Growth Map Jim O'Neill 2011-12-01 Jim O'Neill, one of the most influential
economists today, shares his insights on how and why he developed one of the
most compelling economic concepts of our time in The Growth Map. 'O'Neill has
redefined how investors and Western business leaders see the world. This book
tells the unlikely story of how O'Neill developed this path-breaking idea . . .
lively, powerful and highly accessible' Gillian Tett, Financial Times Ten years
ago, Jim O'Neill predicted that globalization would help Brazil, Russia, India
and China (the BRICs) - busy, ambitious countries full of raw materials overtake the largest Western economies. With all four BRIC nations set to do
just that, no other idea has proved as significant for the new century. But
these changes have provoked business and political uncertainty and in The
Growth Map O'Neill examines what is coming next. Can the BRICs sustain their
exceptional growth? Which nations will come next? And what, for all of us, does
the future hold? 'Goldman Sachs' rock star' Business Week 'Sharp, shrewd. Tells
the big story of our time. The fundamental shift of economic power from the
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West' Niall Ferguson 'O'Neill has changed how the world thinks about economic
growth - and how the BRICs think about themselves' Lloyd Blankfein, Chairman
And Ceo, Goldman Sachs 'One of the most sought-after economic commentators on
the planet' Daily Telegraph Jim O'Neill is Chairman of Goldman Sachs Asset
Management. He joined Goldman Sachs in 1995, rising to chief economist, and in
2001 he led the team that conducted the original BRIC analysis. He is chairman
of the charity SHINE, and a member of the boards of the UK Royal Economic
Society, Itinera and Bruegel. He has a lifelong passion for Manchester United
FC, and has served as a non-executive director of the club's board.
Survival Kit for an Equity Analyst Shin Horie 2021-12-01 Presented in a
narrative format, Essentials of Company Analysis begins with a chapter on the
story and professional experience of veteran analyst Shin Horie, offering the
reader a window into the into the world of an equity analyst. The book draws
upon Horie's decades of professional experience as an analyst and explains why
the essentials for becoming successful in the job remain the same and the
challenge of equity analysis never gets old, even if the industry landscape
evolves constantly. Not a financial theory nor a business textbook, it aims to
be a survival/practical guide on how to excel in your job as an equity research
analyst, but also offers expert tips on how to discover, analyze, forecast and
evaluate public companies. The book presents analyses on the industry level,
from a global perspective and with a particular focus on making adjustments
when covering emerging markets companies. It provides a method for getting a
holistic and general understanding of the sector’s makeup, competitive
landscape and revenue and cost drivers before turning to specific companies and
their place in that structure. It delves into details for specific industries
to drive these points home, given that industry characteristics, growth
prospects and valuation methodologies vary substantially and cannot be
generalized. Key topics include: A background on the basic process flow of
company analysis and valuation Industry characteristics - Provides specific
tips for gathering information about a company and examining it from multiple
angles Earnings drivers - Although most earnings drivers are company-specific
and not easy to generalize, the book will provide rough guidelines of potential
earnings drivers in major industries. Profiling companies qualitatively - The
goal of this process is to show how to dig deeper to find the nuance that a
simple financial statement cannot express. Methods for modelling companies
Valuation
The Changing Landscape of China’s Consumerism Alison Hulme 2014-07-02
Consumerism in China has developed rapidly. The Changing Landscape of China's
Consumerism looks at the growth of consumerism in China from both a socioeconomic and a political/cultural angle. It examines changing trends in
consumption in China as well as the impact of these trends on society, and the
politics and culture surrounding them. It examines the ways in which, despite
needing to "unlock" the spending power of the rural provinces, the Chinese
authorities are also keen to maintain certain attitudes towards the Communist
Party and socialism "with Chinese Characteristics." Overall, it aims to show
that consumerism in China today is both an economic and political phenomenon
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and one which requires both surrounding political culture and economic trends
for its continued establishment. The ways in which this dual relationship both
supports and battles with itself are explored through apposite case studies
including the use of New Confucianism in the market context, the
commodification of Lei Feng, the new Chinese tourist as a diplomatic tool in
consumption, the popularity of Shanzhai (fake product) culture, and the
conspicuous consumption of China's new middle class. Provides innovative
interdisciplinary research, useful to cultural studies, sociology, Chinese
studies, and politics Examines changes in consumerism from multiple
perspectives Allows both micro and macro insights into consumerism in China by
providing specific case studies, while placing these within the context of geopolitics and grand theory
The Great Rebalancing Michael Pettis 2014-10-26 China's economic growth is
sputtering, the Euro is under threat, and the United States is combating
serious trade disadvantages. Another Great Depression? Not quite. Noted
economist and China expert Michael Pettis argues instead that we are undergoing
a critical rebalancing of the world economies. Debunking popular
misconceptions, Pettis shows that severe trade imbalances spurred on the recent
financial crisis and were the result of unfortunate policies that distorted the
savings and consumption patterns of certain nations. Pettis examines the
reasons behind these destabilizing policies, and he predicts severe economic
dislocations that will have long-lasting effects. Demonstrating how economic
policies can carry negative repercussions the world over, The Great Rebalancing
sheds urgent light on our globally linked economic future.
Global Big Business and the Chinese Brewing Industry Yuantao Guo 2006-12-05
From the 1970s to the 1990s, China implemented a wide array of industrial
policies to build up indigenous big business groups in their attempts to
‘catch-up’ with the industries of the developed world. With its entry into the
WTO, China is under huge pressure to pursue the market-friendly policies
advocated by the advanced economies. This is the first book in English that
applies the theories of big business, catch-up and state intervention to the
Chinese brewing industry. Having gathered first-hand research in China, Yuantao
Guo analyzes the relationship between big business, competition and state
intervention in the context of developing economies, demonstrating the
implications of the industrial concentration and value chain integration of the
global big business revolution for catch-up by developing world industries,
considering to what extent state intervention can allow them to meet the
competitive challenge. Examining these themes in relation to the Chinese
brewing industry, Yuantao Guo uses detailed case studies of the Yanjing and
Tsingtao breweries in order to detail the struggles that Chinese brewers have
faced. This book makes a significant contribution to modern day discussions on
globalization.
World Investment Report 2020 United Nations Conference on Trade and Development
(UNCTAD) 2020-07-15 The 30th edition of the World Investment Report looks at
the prospects for foreign direct investment and international production during
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and beyond the global crisis triggered by the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic.
The Report not only projects the immediate impact of the crisis on investment
flows, but also assesses how it could affect a long-term structural
transformation of international production. The theme chapter of the Report
reviews the evolution of international production networks over the past three
decades and examines the configuration of these networks today. It then
projects likely course changes for the next decade due to the combined effects
of the pandemic and pre-existing megatrends, including the new industrial
revolution, the sustainability imperative and the retreat of laissez faire
policies. The system of international production underpins the economic growth
and development prospects of most countries around the world. Governments
worldwide will need to adapt their investment and development strategies to a
changing international production landscape. At the request of the UN General
Assembly, the Report has added a dedicated section on investment in the
Sustainable Development Goals, to review global progress and propose possible
courses of action.
AI Pioneers in Investment Management Larry Cao 2019
Artificial Intelligence, China, Russia, and the Global Order Air University Air
University Press 2019-10-19 Given the wide-ranging implications for global
competition, domestic political systems and daily life, US policymakers must
prepare for the impacts of new artificial intelligence (AI)-related
technologies. Anticipating AI's impacts on the global order requires US policy
makers' awareness of certain key aspects of the AI-related technologies--and
how those technologies will interact with the rapidly changing global system of
human societies. One area that has received little in-depth examination to date
is how AI-related technologies could affect countries' domestic political
systems--whether authoritarian, liberal democratic, or a hybrid of the two--and
how they might impact global competition between different regimes. This work
highlights several key areas where AI-related technologies have clear
implications for globally integrated strategic planning and requirements.
Handbook of International Insurance J. David Cummins 2007-12-23 Handbook of
International Insurance: Between Global Dynamics and Local Contingencies
analyzes key trends in the insurance industry in more than 15 important
national insurance markets that represent over 90 percent of world insurance
premiums. Well-known academics from Europe, the Americas and Asia examine their
own national insurance markets, including the competitive structure, product
and service innovations, and regulatory developments. The book provides
academics and executives with an unprecedented range of information about
today’s insurance markets. This book also provides important 'new' information
on the evolution of the financial sector worldwide and comprehensive chapters
on reinsurance, Lloyd’s of London, alternative risk transfer, South and East
Asian insurance markets, and European insurance markets. Setting the stage is
an overview chapter by the editors focusing on overall conclusions on
globalization.
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Red Flags George Magnus 2018-09-11 A trusted economic commentator provides a
penetrating account of the threats to China's continued economic riseUnder
President Xi Jinping, China has become a large and confident power both at home
and abroad, but the country also faces serious challenges. In this critical
take on China’s future, economist George Magnus explores four key traps that
China must confront and overcome in order to thrive: debt, middle income, the
Renminbi, and an aging population. Looking at the political direction President
Xi Jinping is taking, Magnus argues that Xi’s authoritarian and repressive
philosophy is ultimately not compatible with the country’s economic
aspirations.Thorough and well researched, the book also investigates the
potential for conflicts over trade, China’s evolving relationship with Trump,
and the country’s attempt to win influence and control in Eurasia through the
Belt and Road initiative.
The Long Good Buy Peter C. Oppenheimer 2020-04-09 PRAISE FOR THE LONG GOOD BUY:
"Oppenheimer offers brilliant insights, sage advice and entertaining anecdotes.
Anyone wishing to understand how financial markets behave – and misbehave –
should read this book now." Stephen D. King, economist and author of Grave New
World: The End of Globalisation, the Return of History "Peter has always been
one of the masters of dissecting financial markets performance into an
understandable narrative, and in this book, he pulls together much of his great
thinking and style from his career, and it should be useful for anyone trying
to understand what drives markets, especially equities." Lord Jim O'Neill,
Chair, Chatham House "A deeply insightful analysis of market cycles and their
drivers that really does add to our practical understanding of what moves
markets and long-term investment returns." Keith Skeoch, CEO, Standard Life
Aberdeen "This book eloquently blends the author's vast experience with
behavioural finance insights to document and understand financial booms and
busts. The book should be basic reading for any student of finance." Elias
Papaioannou, Professor of Economics, London Business School "This is an
excellent book, capturing the insights of a leading market practitioner within
the structured analytical framework he has developed over many years. It offers
a lively and unique perspective on how markets work and where they are headed."
Huw Pill, Senior Lecturer, Harvard Business School "The Long Good Buy is an
excellent introduction to understanding the cycles, trends and crises in
financial markets over the past 100 years. Its purpose is to help investors
assess risk and the probabilities of different outcomes. It is lucidly written
in a simple logical way, requires no mathematical expertise and draws on an
amazing collection of historical data and research. For me it is the best and
most comprehensive introduction to the subject that exists." Lord Brian
Griffiths, Chairman - Centre for Enterprise, Markets and Ethics, Oxford
China's Financial Markets Ming Wang 2014-05-16 This book provides an overview
of China’s financial markets and their latest developments. The book explores
and discusses the difficulties in building modern financial markets that are
compatible with an increasingly complicated market economy and examines the
various strategies to reform China’s financial system. It covers a range of
topics: China’s financial structure, financial regulation, financial repression
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and liberalization, monetary policy and the People's Bank of China, banking
reforms, exchange rate policy, capital control and capital-account
liberalization, and development of the stock markets. The book provides a basic
understanding of the current issues related to the development of China’s
financial markets. It enhances knowledge of China’s regulatory framework which
has helped to shape China’s financial landscape. It provides specific, useful
knowledge about investment in China, such as, market sense, to identify the
investment opportunities in various asset classes.
Portfolio Investment Opportunities in China David M. Darst 2013-07-17 Essential
research on the Chinese economy for investors andasset managers In this handy
new e-book, bestselling author David M. Darstprovides the latest information on
investment opportunities inChina's growing economy. Constraints of language and
time zones,geographical distance, foreign currency transaction costs,
andpolitical and cultural factors can make it difficult to assess,value, and
invest in China's economy. Portfolio InvestmentOpportunities in China gives
investors the information theyneed to make intelligent choices, including
coverage of Chinesehistory, politics, and culture—all with an eye
towardshelping investors pinpoint those businesses and industries thatoffer the
best potential returns. Covers key factors western investors need to know about
China,with specific focus on China’s economy, investment landscape,and
financial potential Written by David M. Darst, CFA, the bestselling author
ofThe Little Book That Saves Your Assets Covers key factors western investors
need to know about China,with specific focus on China's economy, investment
landscape, andfinancial potential
From Wall Street to the Great Wall: How Investors Can Profit from China's
Booming Economy Burton G. Malkiel 2008-12-17 From the million-copy-selling
author of A Random Walk Down Wall Street, the perfect guide to investing in the
next economic giant. In From Wall Street to the Great Wall, Burton G. Malkiel
and his coauthors show how average investors can tap into the opportunities
this affords without losing their shirts. The authors present firsthand
knowledge from their research trips to China on how Chinese firms and
industries, as well as multinationals in the United States and elsewhere, are
likely to benefit growth. They describe investment opportunities ranging from
stocks to real estate to art and then set forth a grand strategy, including
sample portfolios, for profiting from China's economic boom.
The Chinese auto industry 2003
Communities in Action National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2017-04-27 In the United States, some populations suffer from far greater
disparities in health than others. Those disparities are caused not only by
fundamental differences in health status across segments of the population, but
also because of inequities in factors that impact health status, so-called
determinants of health. Only part of an individual's health status depends on
his or her behavior and choice; community-wide problems like poverty,
unemployment, poor education, inadequate housing, poor public transportation,
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interpersonal violence, and decaying neighborhoods also contribute to health
inequities, as well as the historic and ongoing interplay of structures,
policies, and norms that shape lives. When these factors are not optimal in a
community, it does not mean they are intractable: such inequities can be
mitigated by social policies that can shape health in powerful ways.
Communities in Action: Pathways to Health Equity seeks to delineate the causes
of and the solutions to health inequities in the United States. This report
focuses on what communities can do to promote health equity, what actions are
needed by the many and varied stakeholders that are part of communities or
support them, as well as the root causes and structural barriers that need to
be overcome.
Speed & Scale John Doerr 2021-11-09 #1 bestselling author and acclaimed venture
capitalist John Doerr reveals a sweeping action plan to conquer humanity’s
greatest challenge: climate change. In 2006, John Doerr was moved by Al Gore’s
An Inconvenient Truth and a challenge from his teenage daughter: “Dad, your
generation created this problem. You better fix it.” Since then, Doerr has
searched for solutions to this existential problem—as an investor, an advocate,
and a philanthropist. Fifteen years later, despite breakthroughs in batteries,
electric vehicles, plant-based proteins, and solar and wind power, global
warming continues to get worse. Its impact is all around us: droughts, floods,
wildfires, the melting of the polar ice caps. Our world is squarely in a
climate crisis and on the brink of a climate disaster. Yet despite our state of
emergency, climate change has yet to be tackled with the urgency and ambition
it demands. More than ever, we need a clear course of action. What if the goalsetting techniques that powered the rise of today's most innovative
organizations were brought to bear on humanity's greatest challenge? Fueled by
a powerful tool called Objectives and Key Results (OKRs), SPEED & SCALE offers
an unprecedented global plan to cut greenhouse gas emissions before it’s too
late. Used by Google, Bono’s ONE foundation, and thousands of startups the
world over, OKRs have scaled ideas into achievements that changed the world.
With clear-eyed realism and an engineer’s precision, Doerr identifies the
measurable OKRs we need to reduce emissions across the board and to arrive by
2050 at net zero—the point where we are no longer adding to the heat-trapping
carbon in the atmosphere. By turns pragmatic and inspiring, SPEED & SCALE
intersperses Doerr’s wide-ranging analysis with firsthand accounts from Jeff
Bezos, Christiana Figueres, Al Gore, Mary Barra, Bill Gates, and other intrepid
policy leaders, entrepreneurs, scientists, and activists. A launchpad for those
who are ready to act now, this book is geared to leaders in every walk of life.
With a definitive action plan, the latest science, and a rising climate
movement on our side, we can still reach net zero before it is too late. But as
Doerr reminds us, there is no more time to waste.
The Inter-Bank Bond Market in the People’s Republic of China Asian Development
Bank 2020-08-01 The ASEAN+3 Bond Market Guide series provides country-specific
information on the investment climate, rules, laws, opportunities, and
characteristics of local bond markets in Asia and the Pacific. It aims to help
bond market issuers, investors, and financial intermediaries understand the
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local context and encourage greater participation in the region’s rapidly
developing bond markets. This edition focuses on the Inter-Bank Bond Market in
the People’s Republic of China, which is one of the country’s most important
bond markets and one of only two that are accessible to foreign investment.
Alliance Capitalism, Innovation and the Chinese State Victoria Higgins
2015-09-15 This book analyses how key 'systems integration' technical
pressures, and the increasing use of collaborative alliances for market and
product development are impacting on the socio technical policy directives of
Chinese State leaders and the strategic behaviour of key Chinese high
technology firms operating in the global wireless sector.
Chinese Securities Companies Wu Xiaoqiu 2014-10-27
The Financial Crisis Inquiry Report Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission
2011-05-01 The Financial Crisis Inquiry Report, published by the U.S.
Government and the Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission in early 2011, is the
official government report on the United States financial collapse and the
review of major financial institutions that bankrupted and failed, or would
have without help from the government. The commission and the report were
implemented after Congress passed an act in 2009 to review and prevent
fraudulent activity. The report details, among other things, the periods
before, during, and after the crisis, what led up to it, and analyses of
subprime mortgage lending, credit expansion and banking policies, the collapse
of companies like Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac, and the federal bailouts of
Lehman and AIG. It also discusses the aftermath of the fallout and our current
state. This report should be of interest to anyone concerned about the
financial situation in the U.S. and around the world.THE FINANCIAL CRISIS
INQUIRY COMMISSION is an independent, bi-partisan, government-appointed panel
of 10 people that was created to "examine the causes, domestic and global, of
the current financial and economic crisis in the United States." It was
established as part of the Fraud Enforcement and Recovery Act of 2009. The
commission consisted of private citizens with expertise in economics and
finance, banking, housing, market regulation, and consumer protection. They
examined and reported on "the collapse of major financial institutions that
failed or would have failed if not for exceptional assistance from the
government."News Dissector DANNY SCHECHTER is a journalist, blogger and
filmmaker. He has been reporting on economic crises since the 1980's when he
was with ABC News. His film In Debt We Trust warned of the economic meltdown in
2006. He has since written three books on the subject including Plunder:
Investigating Our Economic Calamity (Cosimo Books, 2008), and The Crime Of Our
Time: Why Wall Street Is Not Too Big to Jail (Disinfo Books, 2011), a companion
to his latest film Plunder The Crime Of Our Time. He can be reached online at
www.newsdissector.com.
Fifty Million Rising Saadia Zahidi 2018-01-30 There is a quiet revolution that
is radically reshaping the Muslim world: 50 million women have entered the
workforce and are upending their countries' economies and societies. Longlisted
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for the FT & McKinsey Business Book of the Year Award Across the Muslim world,
ever greater numbers of women are going to work. In the span of just over a
decade, millions have joined the workforce, giving them more earning and
purchasing power and greater autonomy. In Fifty Million Rising, award-winning
economist Saadia Zahidi illuminates this discreet but momentous revolution
through the stories of the remarkable women who are at the forefront of this
shift--a McDonald's worker in Pakistan who has climbed the ranks to manager;
the founder of an online modest fashion startup in Indonesia; a widow in Cairo
who runs a catering business with her daughter, against her son's wishes; and
an executive in a Saudi corporation who is altering the culture of her
workplace; among many others. These women are challenging familial and social
conventions, as well as compelling businesses to cater to women as both workers
and consumers. More importantly, they are gaining the economic power that will
upend entrenched cultural norms, re-shape how women are viewed in the Muslim
world and elsewhere, and change the mindset of the next generation. Inspiring
and deeply reported, Fifty Million Rising is a uniquely insightful portrait of
a seismic shift with global significance, as Muslim women worldwide claim a
seat at the table.
Efficiently Inefficient Lasse Heje Pedersen 2019-09-17 Financial market
behavior and key trading strategies—illuminated by interviews with top hedge
fund experts Efficiently Inefficient describes the key trading strategies used
by hedge funds and demystifies the secret world of active investing. Leading
financial economist Lasse Heje Pedersen combines the latest research with realworld examples to show how certain tactics make money—and why they sometimes
don’t. He explores equity strategies, macro strategies, and arbitrage
strategies, and fundamental tools for portfolio choice, risk management, equity
valuation, and yield curve trading. The book also features interviews with
leading hedge fund managers: Lee Ainslie, Cliff Asness, Jim Chanos, Ken
Griffin, David Harding, John Paulson, Myron Scholes, and George Soros.
Efficiently Inefficient reveals how financial markets really work.
China-Africa and an Economic Transformation Arkebe Oqubay 2019 This volume
considers China-Africa relations in the context of a global division of labour
and power, and through the history and experiences of both China and Africa. It
examines the core ideas of structural transformation, productive investment and
industrialization, international trade, infrastructure development, and
financing.
Understanding China's Economic Indicators Thomas Orlik 2011-07-07 In
Understanding China’s Economic Indicators, leading economist and Wall Street
Journal columnist Thomas M. Orlik introduces 35 of China's most significant
economic statistics. Orlik explains why each indicator matters, how it is
collected and computed, and its impact on equity, commodity, and currency
markets. As China has emerged as a central player in the global economy, more
and more investors are seeking profitable opportunities there. To choose the
right investments, it's crucial to understand China's economic environment–and
that means finding, interpreting, and utilizing China's growing base of
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economic indicators. Orlik helps investors make sense of data on everything
from Chinese GDP growth to inflation, unemployment, bond yields, electricity
production, and aircraft passenger numbers. He draws on the best information
supplied by the Chinese government's statistical agency, ministries, and
industry associations, as well as private sources. Each indicator is clearly
described, along with a practical discussion of its implications for investors.
Revising U.S. Grand Strategy Toward China Robert D. Blackwill 2015-04-01 Robert
D. Blackwill and Ashley J. Tellis argue that the United States has responded
inadequately to the rise of Chinese power. This Council Special Report
recommends placing less strategic emphasis on the goal of integrating China
into the international system and more on balancing China's rise.
Dealing with China Henry M. Paulson 2015-04-14 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
DEALING WITH CHINA takes the reader behind closed doors to witness the creation
and evolution and future of China's state-controlled capitalism. Hank Paulson
has dealt with China unlike any other foreigner. As head of Goldman Sachs,
Paulson had a pivotal role in opening up China to private enterprise. Then, as
Treasury secretary, he created the Strategic Economic Dialogue with what is now
the world's second-largest economy. He negotiated with China on needed economic
reforms, while safeguarding the teetering U.S. financial system. Over his
career, Paulson has worked with scores of top Chinese leaders, including Xi
Jinping, China's most powerful man in decades. In DEALING WITH CHINA, Paulson
draws on his unprecedented access to modern China's political and business
elite, including its three most recent heads of state, to answer several key
questions: How did China become an economic superpower so quickly? How does
business really get done there? What are the best ways for Western business and
political leaders to work with, compete with, and benefit from China? How can
the U.S. negotiate with and influence China given its authoritarian rule, its
massive environmental concerns, and its huge population's unrelenting demands
for economic growth and security? Written in the same anecdote-rich, pageturning style as Paulson's bestselling memoir, On the Brink, DEALING WITH CHINA
is certain to become the classic and definitive examination of how to engage
China's leaders as they build their economic superpower.
China and the Geopolitics of Rare Earths Sophia Kalantzakos 2018 Resource
competition, mineral scarcity, and economic statecraft -- What are rare earths?
-- Salt and oil : strategic parallels -- How China came to dominate the rare
earth industry
China's Financial System Franklin Allen 2015-11-18 Provides a review of China's
financial system and compares it to other financial systems. It reviews what
has worked and what has not within the markets and intermediaries in China, the
effects of the recent development of China's financial system on the economy,
and a non-standard financial sector operating beyond the markets and banking
sectors.
What Happened to Goldman Sachs Steven G. Mandis 2013-09-10 This is the story of
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the slow evolution of Goldman Sachs—addressing why and how the firm changed
from an ethical standard to a legal one as it grew to be a leading global
corporation. In What Happened to Goldman Sachs, Steven G. Mandis uncovers the
forces behind what he calls Goldman’s “organizational drift.” Drawing from his
firsthand experience; sociological research; analysis of SEC, congressional,
and other filings; and a wide array of interviews with former clients,
detractors, and current and former partners, Mandis uncovers the pressures that
forced Goldman to slowly drift away from the very principles on which its
reputation was built. Mandis evaluates what made Goldman Sachs so successful in
the first place, how it responded to pressures to grow, why it moved away from
the values and partnership culture that sustained it for so many years, what
forces accelerated this drift, and why insiders can’t—or won’t—recognize this
crucial change. Combining insightful analysis with engaging storytelling,
Mandis has written an insider’s history that offers invaluable perspectives to
business leaders interested in understanding and managing organizational drift
in their own firms.
Global Trends 2030 Office of the Director of National Intelligence Council
2017-03-11 This publication covers global megatrends for the next 20 years and
how they will affect the United States. This is the fifth installment in the
National Intelligence Council's series aimed at providing a framework for
thinking about possible futures and their implications. The report is intended
to stimulate strategic thinking about the rapid and vast geopolitical changes
characterizing the world today and possible global trajectories during the next
15-20 years by identifying critical trends and potential discontinuities. The
authors distinguish between megatrends, those factors that will likely occur
under any scenario, and game-changers, critical variables whose trajectories
are far less certain. NIC 2012-001. Several innovations are included in Global
Trends 2030, including: a review of the four previous Global Trends reports,
input from academic and other experts around the world, coverage of disruptive
technologies, and a chapter on the potential trajectories for the US role in
the international system and the possible the impact on future international
relations. Table of Contents: Introduction 1 Megatrends 6 Individual
Empowerment 8 Poverty Reduction 8 An Expanding Global Middle Class 8 Education
and the Gender Gap 10 Role of Communications Technologies 11 Improving Health
11 A MORE CONFLICTED IDEOLOGICAL LANDSCAPE 12 Diffusion of Power 15 THE RISE
AND FALL OF COUNTRIES: NOT THE SAME OLD STORY 17 THE LIMITS OF HARD POWER IN
THE WORLD OF 2030 18 Demographic Patterns 20 Widespread Aging 20 Shrinking
Number of Youthful Countries 22 A New Age of Migration 23 The World as Urban 26
Growing Food, Water, and Energy Nexus 30 Food, Water, and Climate 30 A Brighter
Energy Outlook 34 Game-Changers 38 The Crisis-Prone Global Economy 40 The
Plight of the West 40 Crunch Time Too for the Emerging Powers 43 A Multipolar
Global Economy: Inherently More Fragile? 46 The Governance Gap 48 Governance
Starts at Home: Risks and Opportunities 48 INCREASED FOCUS ON EQUALITY AND
OPENNESS 53 NEW GOVERNMENTAL FORMS 54 A New Regional Order? 55 Global
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CONFLICT: CONTINUED DECLINE 59 Interstate Conflict: Chances Rising 61 Wider
Scope of Regional Instability 70 The Middle East: At a Tipping Point 70 South
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Asia: Shocks on the Horizon 75 East Asia: Multiple Strategic Futures 76 Europe:
Transforming Itself 78 Sub-Saharan Africa: Turning a Corner by 2030? 79 Latin
America: More Prosperous but Inherently Fragile 81 The Impact of New
Technologies 83 Information Technologies 83 AUTOMATION AND MANUFACTURING
TECHNOLOGIES 87 Resource Technologies 90 Health Technologies 95 The Role of the
United States 98 Steady US Role 98 Multiple Potential Scenarios for the United
States' Global Role 101 Alternative Worlds 107 Stalled Engines 110 FUSION 116
Gini-out-of-the-Bottle 122 Nonstate World 128 Acknowledgements 134 GT2030 Blog
References 137 Audience: Appropriate for anyone, from businesses to banks,
government agencies to start-ups, the technology sector to the teaching sector,
and more. This publication helps anticipate where the world will be: socially,
politically, technologically, and culturally over the next few decades.
Keywords: Global Trends 2030 Alternative Worlds, global trends 2030, Global
Trends series, National Intelligence Council, global trajectories, global
megatrends, geopolitics, geopolitical changes
The BRICS: A Very Short Introduction Andrew F. Cooper 2016-04-13 In the wake of
the post-Cold War era, the aftermath of 9/11, the 2008 global financial crisis,
and the emergence of the G20 at the leaders level, few commentators expected a
reshaping of the global system towards multipolarity, and away from the United
States. And yet, the BRICS - encompassing Brazil, Russia, India, China and
South Africa - has emerged as a challenge to the international status quo. But
what is its capacity as a transformative force? And can it provide a
significant counter-narrative to the Western dominated global order? In this
Very Short Introduction Andrew Cooper explores the emergence of the BRICS as a
concept. Drawing on historical precedent, Cooper provides a contemporary
analysis of the BRICS' practice and influence as as a forum and a lobby group
in advancing a distinctive but amorphous agenda amongst global politics. ABOUT
THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
The World (Trade Organization) is Not Enough Goldman Sachs. Investment Research
2000
Conscious Capitalism, With a New Preface by the Authors John Mackey 2014-01-07
The bestselling book, now with a new preface by the authors At once a bold
defense and reimagining of capitalism and a blueprint for a new system for
doing business, Conscious Capitalism is for anyone hoping to build a more
cooperative, humane, and positive future. Whole Foods Market cofounder John
Mackey and professor and Conscious Capitalism, Inc. cofounder Raj Sisodia argue
that both business and capitalism are inherently good, and they use some of
today’s best-known and most successful companies to illustrate their point.
From Southwest Airlines, UPS, and Tata to Costco, Panera, Google, the Container
Store, and Amazon, today’s organizations are creating value for all
stakeholders—including customers, employees, suppliers, investors, society, and
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the environment. Read this book and you’ll better understand how four specific
tenets—higher purpose, stakeholder integration, conscious leadership, and
conscious culture and management—can help build strong businesses, move
capitalism closer to its highest potential, and foster a more positive
environment for all of us.
You Will Be Assimilated David P. Goldman 2020-07-09 America has finally
recognized China’s bid for world dominance—but we’re still losing ground.
Domination of the next generation of mobile broadband is just the tip of the
spear. Like the Borg in Star Trek, China will assimilate you into a virtual
empire controlled by Chinese technology. China is taking control of the Fourth
Industrial Revolution—the economy of artificial intelligence and quantum
computing—just as America dominated the Third Industrial Revolution driven by
the computer. Long in planning, China’s scheme erupted into public awareness
when it emerged as the world leader in 5G internet. America is on track to
become poor, dependent, and vulnerable—unless we revive the American genius for
innovation. Trade wars and tech boycotts have failed to slow China’s plans.
David P. Goldman watched China unfold its imperial plan from the inside, as an
investment banker in China and strategic consultant, and as a principal of a
great Asian news organization, the Asia Times. This is an eyewitness, firsthand
account of the biggest turning point in world affairs since the Second World
War, with a clear explanation of what it means for America and for you—and what
America can do to remain the world’s leading superpower.
The Partnership Charles D. Ellis 2008-10-07 The inside story of one of the
world?s most powerful financial Institutions Now with a new foreword and final
chapter, The Partnership chronicles the most important periods in Goldman
Sachs?s history and the individuals who built one of the world?s largest
investment banks. Charles D. Ellis, who worked as a strategy consultant to
Goldman Sachs for more than thirty years, reveals the secrets behind the firm?s
continued success through many life-threatening changes. Disgraced and nearly
destroyed in 1929, Goldman Sachs limped along as a break-even operation through
the Depression and WWII. But with only one special service and one improbable
banker, it began the stage-by-stage rise that took the firm to global
leadership, even in the face of the world-wide credit crisis.
China’s Digital Economy: Opportunities and Risks Ms.Longmei Zhang 2019-01-17
China’s digital economy has expanded rapidly in recent years. While average
digitalization of the economy remains lower than in advanced economies,
digitalization is already high in certain regions and sectors, in particular ecommerce and fintech, and costal regions. Such transformation has boosted
productivity growth, with varying impact on employment across sectors. Going
forward, digitalization will continue to reshape the Chinese economy by
improving efficiency, softening though not reversing, the downward trend of
potential growth as the economy matures. The government should play a vital
role in maximizing the benefits of digitalization while minimizing related
risks, such as potential labor disruption, privacy infringement, emerging
oligopolies, and financial risks.
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Uncontrolled Spread Scott Gottlieb 2021-09-21 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
“Uncontrolled Spread is everything you’d hope: a smart and insightful account
of what happened and, currently, the best guide to what needs to be done to
avoid a future pandemic." —Wall Street Journal “Informative and well
paced.”—The Guardian “An intense ride through the pandemic with chilling
details of what really happened. It is also sprinkled with notes of true wisdom
that may help all of us better prepare for the future.”—Sanjay Gupta, MD, chief
medical correspondent, CNNP hysician and former FDA commissioner Scott Gottlieb
asks: Has America’s COVID-19 catastrophe taught us anything? In Uncontrolled
Spread, he shows how the coronavirus and its variants were able to trounce
America’s pandemic preparations, and he outlines the steps that must be taken
to protect against the next outbreak. As the pandemic unfolded, Gottlieb was in
regular contact with all the key players in Congress, the Trump administration,
and the drug and diagnostic industries. He provides an inside account of how
level after level of American government crumbled as the COVID-19 crisis
advanced. A system-wide failure across government institutions left the nation
blind to the threat, and unable to mount an effective response. We’d prepared
for the wrong virus. We failed to identify the contagion early enough and
became overly reliant on costly and sometimes divisive tactics that couldn’t
fully slow the spread. We never considered asymptomatic transmission and we
assumed people would follow public health guidance. Key bureaucracies like the
CDC were hidebound and outmatched. Weak political leadership aggravated these
woes. We didn’t view a public health disaster as a threat to our national
security. Many of the woes sprung from the CDC, which has very little real-time
reporting capability to inform us of Covid’s twists and turns or assess our
defenses. The agency lacked an operational capacity and mindset to mobilize the
kind of national response that was needed. To guard against future pandemic
risks, we must remake the CDC and properly equip it to better confront crises.
We must also get our intelligence services more engaged in the global public
health mission, to gather information and uncover emerging risks before they
hit our shores so we can head them off. For this role, our clandestine agencies
have tools and capabilities that the CDC lacks. Uncontrolled Spread argues we
must fix our systems and prepare for a deadlier coronavirus variant, a flu
pandemic, or whatever else nature -- or those wishing us harm -- may threaten
us with. Gottlieb outlines policies and investments that are essential to
prepare the United States and the world for future threats.
Chocolate Fortunes Lawrence L. Allen 2010 Could there be a more intriguing
East-meets-West story than one about the introduction of chocolate-that very
symbol of Western indulgence-to legendarily austere China?...
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